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Cedar Hills Mustangs 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. As we move through the school year, we 
want to take a moment to remind you of the importance of regularly checking 
your child’s backpack for flyers and other important communications from the 
school. These notices often contain vital information about upcoming events, 
field trips, academic reminders, and other essential updates that help keep you 
informed and involved in your child’s education. 
 
In addition to sending physical notices home, we also use several online 
platforms to keep you updated. You can follow us on Facebook and stay 
connected through Class Dojo, where we frequently post about school 
happenings, upcoming events, and any important announcements. These 
platforms are a convenient way to stay informed, and we encourage you to 
check them regularly. 
 
If you have any questions, concerns, or if there’s anything you’d like 
clarification on, please feel free to reach out to us directly. Our school phone 
number is (928) 692-0013, and a member of our team will be more than happy 
to assist you. 
 
Thank you for your partnership in ensuring clear communication and support 
for your child’s success. We appreciate your attention to these details and look 
forward to continuing our work together to make this school year a positive 
and enriching experience for all. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Ms. Ramirez  


